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DATE: March 10, 2014
O Jeff Bryant, City Attorney
FROM: Brenda Hall, City Clerk

SUBJECT:  Claim from Sherri and Leotis Young

I am in receipt of a claim from Sherri and Leotis Young through their attorney, Aaron
Stiles, the amount of $13,408.13 for vehicles damages and $224,523.00 for personal
injuries, lost wages, and pain and suffering due to his claim that on March 12, 2013,
Sherri Young was driving a 2005 Tahoe northbound on Berry Road approaching
Nebraska Street when a southbound sanitation truck crossed the center line striking the
Tahoe. The Tahoe was totaled and not drivable. On March 28, 2013, Leotis Young
submitted a claim in an undetermined amount. No support documentation was submitted
with this current claim; however, it has been requested and will be forwarded to your

office upon receipt.

[ am forwarding the claim to your office for whatever action is necessary. If further
information is needed from my office, please let me know.
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